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2017 

Putting Feet to our Faith.  We are Doers of the Word! 

St. Paul News and Notes  

  

Thank you to all who came out on a 
chilly morning for the Mog-Jog!  We 
know that many people had to juggle 
schedules and pop in between Upwards 
games, but we are so grateful to all 
who made it.  Congratulations to 
Patrick McGowan and Kevin Heil for 
finishing first and second for the adults 
and Carson and Cooper Trost for 
finishing first and second for the kids. 

Thank you for 
Coming to the 

MOG-JOG! 

In-house student registration begins 
TODAY.  An email will be sent home 
with information.  The registration 
packet will be attached in the email for 
you to print.  If you would like a copy, 
please stop by the office. Open 
enrollment begins Tuesday, February 
14th. 
 
Please note registration fees will 
increase after March 31st. 

Thank you to auction chairs, Meka Willis and 
Kristi Vincelette, and all the committee 
chairs and members who came to the 
meeting last Tuesday!  We have such a 
dedicated group of leaders for this fun filled 
event.   It takes everyone’s support to make 
the auction a success.  Be sure to stop by the 
office and ask how you can help if you 
haven’t signed up already. 
 
Your family’s invitation will be coming home 
in Family Folders TODAY!  Thank you to 
Christina Macha for the festive design.  In 
addition, you will find information about the 
BIG RAFFLE and a packet of raffle tickets 
assigned for each of your children.  Start 
selling to friends and family today. 
 
We are accepting table sponsorships!  If you 
are interested please contact the office.   
 
Remember each family has committed to 
sign up on a committee to volunteer,  
procure items valued at a minimum of $150, 
and sell a minimum of 10 raffle tickets per 
student.  Please help do your part! 
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Parent Club Corner 

Tuesday, February 7th is our next 
Parent Club meeting at 6:00 pm in the 
music/art room.  The meeting will 
update us on the auction, and go over 
the upcoming Father/Daughter Dance.  
Please come and give your input! 
  
Remember to stay informed by joining 
REMIND by texting @merced1234 to 
81010 and getting added to the Parent 
Page on Facebook. 
  

 

Feb. 2 Preview Night, 6:00 

Feb. 6 
Preview Night – 6th Grade, 
6:00 

Feb. 7 Parent Club Meeting, 6:00 

Feb. 13 Lincoln’s Birthday – NO 
SCHOOL 

Feb. 14 Valentine’s Day 

Feb. 16 Kindergarten Round Up, 6:00 

Feb. 20 Presidents’ Day – NO SCHOOL 

Feb. 25 Father-Daughter Dance 

Feb. 27 Scholastic Book Fair Begins 

Loyalty 
Being faithful and true 
to our duties, relations 

and ideals 

February Core Virtue 

Thank you to those who have been 
diligent about bringing an offering each 
Wednesday.  We were able to bring in 
over $250 during Lutheran Schools 
Week for the On-Line Mission to 
Madagascar.   Collections will continue 
throughout the trimester to support 
Rebekah Ramirez and her One Drop 
project!  (We will hear soon how much 
was earned from the recycling.)  St. 
Paul students putting feet to their 
faith! 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 
March 1-3 

Parent/Teacher conferences for the 
2nd trimester are March 1-3.  These 
conferences are scheduled on an as 
needed basis.  Teachers will contact 

you to set up a time.  These are 
minimum days and daycare is 

available. 

February 27-March 3 
Thank you to Victoria Schuller for chairing!  If 
you have time to volunteer please stop by 
the office and let us know.  


